Key personnel from offices and departments of special interest to the Native American Program will meet with the NAVC during the Friday session. A final agenda with all details will be sent to you a month before the meeting in Hanover.

Please make your own travel arrangements by contacting the college travel office (Thomas Cook Travel) so your charges can be billed directly to the correct college account. Agents in the travel office are expecting your call and can be reached at 603/646-3900. Please identify yourself as a Native American Visiting Committee member and make your flight arrangements well in advance in order to obtain the best airfare rates.

Please take a moment to complete the enclosed questionnaire regarding whether you will participate in the 1994 NAVC meeting. A self-addressed, stamped envelope is enclosed for your convenience. Due to the unavailability of rooms at the Hanover Inn, rooms have been reserved for NAVC members at the Norwich Inn in Norwich, Vermont, a five minute drive to campus. Room reservations <u>only</u> will be handled by the Native American Program Office. Please call me at 603/646-2110 to make these arrangements.

NAVC Chairperson, Arvo Mikkanen, would like to remind members that many pertinent issues will be addressed at this spring's meeting and that it is important that members make every effort to attend. We look forward to receiving your responses and seeing you in Hanover this spring.

Enclosure